Thank you for the eooperation you have shown throughout this review process.
I am hopeful that our joint efforts will continue to strengthen the catechetical ministry

which is so vital to the Church.

With cordial best wishes, I remain

Sincerely yours in Christ, .
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Archbishop Daniel M. Buechlein, OSB
Chairman

c: Reverend Daniel Kutys
Brian M. Keane



